
April 23, 1959

Dr. Leonard M,. Elstad

President
Gallaudet College
Kendall Green
Washineton 2, De Ce

Dear Doctor Elstad:

Your letter of April 16th has been received and I was very
Pleased to hear from you and of course of your interest in
my HedsRes 316, My secretary had also informed me of your
visit to my office and I was sorry to have missed yous
I am most grateful for your kind remarks regarding my efforts
and I would like very much to visit your College as you have
suggested.

With regard to your comments concerning the joint resolution,
I have taken the liberty of discussing them with Doctor
Wilkerson and I am enclosing his reply to me. After you
have had an opportunity to review the contents I shall be
interested in having your comments.

Kindest regarcs,

Sincerely,

John E. Fogarty, M. Ce


